
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

25 February 2022 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Leavers’ Year Book 
 
Year 11 students are currently compiling a leavers’ year book which will be printed and supplied 
by Hardy’s Yearbooks.  This is something we are sure they will cherish for years to come and will 
enable them to look back on their school days with fond memories. 
 
This year, students have chosen a more formal hardback book at a cost of £15.00.  Payment 
should be made via the school’s ParentPay system commencing next week and by Friday 1 April 
2022. 
 
In order to include photographs from the Year 11 leavers’ fair and prom, the yearbooks will be 
available for collection on results day, Thursday 25 August 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr G Welton 
Head of Year 11 
 

 


